11/30/23
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:
·  As you all know it is almost that time of the year again and with the holiday season comes our Annual Holiday Concert. Our concert will be held on Friday, December 15th starting at 9:30am. The doors will open at 9:00 and the show will begin promptly at 9:30. You may park at the rear of our building on the blacktop. Please enter through the Auditorium doors on Broad Street or the back entrance of the auditorium.  
· Attached you will find our December Event Calendar. 
· Attached you will find a flyer for our Holiday Spirit Week.
· Our Holiday Shop will be held on 12/11-12/13. Attached you will find our schedule.
· Just a reminder to please be sure to order breakfast/lunch for the month of December. Our menus can be found on the district website.

 We hope everyone has a great weekend!

